
   
 July 2023 
 

Dear children, parents and carers, 
 
For those who have not met me before, I’m Mrs Nelder, I am going 
to be your (child’s) teacher next year. Excited to get started, I really 
hope you are also looking forward to Year Three and its challenges 
and potential for growth and progress.  

 
We have some very exciting things to look forward to in Year 3, 
such as our Humanities’ topics; we start in September learning 
about the Windrush and Miss Griggs, Mrs Kempster and I have 
already begun to look at exciting school trips.  

 
I am thrilled to be working with you all. 
I’m sure you will have a fantastic time 
in Year Three; if you do have any problems, remember you can always come 
and talk to me or the other Year 3 staff at any time.  
  
 
I’ve added some images to the 
letter to give you an idea of what 
my hobbies are.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I know we are going to have a brilliant year 

together. I hope you have a great summer holiday and that you come back 
refreshed and ready to learn and work together. Be safe, have a glorious summer and see you in 
September. 

 
Best wishes, 
 
Mrs Nelder 

 


